
Grade 5/6 Run Club

Grade 5/6 Run Club with be starting on 
September 20th.  It will occur during 
lunch recesses on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  Students will need to have 
proper running shoes to participate.  

Upcoming Dates and Deadlines

Sept 19 - Cross Country 3:20 - 4:30 PM
Sept 20 - Jazz Band 7:30 AM
Sept 20 - Grade 5/6 Run Club - Lunch Recess
Sept 21 - Gr 7-12 Cross Country Fun Run
Sept 21 - Gr 6-12 Choir 3:20 - 4:30 PM
Sept 21 - School Council Meeting @ 7:00 PM
Sept 22 - Terry Fox Run
Sept 22 - Cross Country 3:20 - 4:30 PM
Sept 23 - No School

Kodiak Review
Sept 19-Sept 23
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Nurse’s Notes - 
Information provided by 
our Public Health School Nurse, 
Jasmine Buchanan

High School News
myPass - Grade 12’s! Please ensure you have a myPass 
account setup this week! If you need assistance setting this 
up please see Mrs. Johnson in The Hub or stop by Mrs 
Reaman’s office.. This is critical for post secondary 
applications which will start to open early October. 
Grade 12s- please book in with Mrs. Reaman for your Fall 
Grade 12 meeting- this is to ensure you are on track to 
graduate and discuss any post-secondary plans. 
Grad Jewelry- Jostens will have a booth set up at our school 
in the common area during FLT on October 6th for you to 
purchase grad jewelry. 
Add/Drop Dates- the add/drop date for options has now 
passed.. The add/drop date for core courses is September 29. 
ELAA Event- HSS is excited to host our very own ELAA event on 
Sep 28, 2022. 

Gr 7-12 Cross Country Fun Run 
Wednesday, September 21st. 
Meet outside the east gym at 
8:10. BUS LEAVES AT 8:25 AM!

Terry Fox
The Terry Fox Run is on Thursday, 
September 22. The run will start around 
9:00 AM at Memorial Park.
Students are encouraged wear their 
Kodiak gear to show “Kodiak Care”.
Once again we are collecting Toonies for 
Terry. The class that raises the most 
money will get a PIZZA PARTY at a later 
date. Have a look at the second page to 
meet our Terry Fox Ambassador.
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Landon Baker, Grade 6 student at Hugh Sutherland School, is our 2022 
Terry Fox Run Ambassador. Like Terry Fox, Landon lost his leg to bone 
cancer and has shown great strength and courage throughout his cancer 
journey. In February 2022, Landon was diagnosed with Ewing Sarcoma, 
which is a rare form of childhood bone cancer. Since his diagnosis, Landon 
has undergone 10 rounds of chemotherapy and had a below knee 
amputation in June. Landon is excited that he is nearing the end of his 
cancer treatment, with only four rounds of chemo remaining. We are 
cheering you on, Landon! Donations can be made to homeroom teachers or 
CAs up until the day of the race (Thursday, September 22). Our school goal 
is to raise or surpass $1400!

MEET LANDON, OUR TERRY FOX RUN 
AMBASSADOR!!! 


